
 

 

NOTICE TO EMPLOYEES 

INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL PRECAUTION 

MARCH 23, 2020 

 

IF A CANTEX EMPLOYEE, OR A MEMBER OF AN 
EMPLOYEE’S HOUSEHOLD, LEAVES THE UNITED STATES 
FOR ANY REASON, AND FOR ANY PERIOD OF TIME, THE 
EMPLOYEE WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO RETURN TO WORK 
FOR 14 DAYS.  

AFTER THE 14 DAY WAITING PERIOD, THE EMPLOYEE 
WILL BE ASKED TO COMPLETE A WELLNESS 
QUESTIONNAIRE BEFORE RETURNING TO WORK. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 


